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From : "Thompson, Robert"

To : "Kieley, Chris" , ""Hollett, Bruce" , '"Coombs, Robert" , '"Burrage, Don" , ''Bennett, Gilbert"
Cc : "Crawley, Brian"

Subject : Lower Churchill Coordinating Committee

Given the accelerating nature of the Lower Churchill project and the importance of being coordinated to meet necessary deadlines, at the request of the relevant
Ministers we are we are re-establishing the Lower Churchill Coordinating Committee. The Committee will consist of the people addressed above, and we will meet
every two weeks. [amsuggesting that we have our initial meeting on Friday, April 13 at 2pm, or Tuesday, April 17 at 10am. Would you please indicate your
availability for these two times. At the first meeting we will receive an overview and update of the environmental assessment process.

There will also be a Ministerial Coordinating Committee and it will be convened once a month or more frequently if necessary to provide direction.
Thanks

Robert

Robert Thompson

Clerk of the Executive Council and Secretary to Cabinet

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

709-729-2853 (ph)
709-729-5218 (fax)





